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Please do not redefine marriage.  
 
Please follow the Federal Parliament's lead, and keep the marriage act as it has always been, 
between a man and a woman. 
 
Please consider and respect the deeply held cultural and biblical convictions of your other 
constituents. 
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs Lyndell Har 


